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Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on October 10, 2018. Bro. Billy Compton served
as the moderator. (1) MaKayla Sabo, Co-Youth Minister, reported that they have 45 youth
enrolled now. There are 32 of the youth and 8 adults that are interested in going to “Winter
Xtreme” in December. The youth will be providing chili at the “Trunk N Treat” activity with
donations used to support those going to the “Winter Xtreme” event. (2) The annual “Trunk
N Treat” activity will be on October 24, 2018 beginning at 6:00 p.m. (3) Bro. Billy reports
that Allen Witham evaluated the facility and grounds recently and will be presenting a report
of his findings and recommendations in the near future. (4) Lidiane Macedo, as part of the
degree she is obtaining at Campbellsville University, will be providing a concert at the
university on November 18, 2018. Details about the time will be provided once known and
the support from the church family is encouraged. (5) In New Business: (a) Sam Graham,
Chairman of the Deacons, made a recommendation, it was voted on and approved, to have
the following people serve on the Stewardship Committee: Charlotte Benningfield, Jim
Sabo, Jr., Kim Skaggs, Trent Pyles, Nick Cobb, Debbie Farris (Church Secretary), and Bro.
Billy Compton. (b) Sam Graham reported that October is “Pastor Appreciation Month” and
the church will be having a Potluck Meal on October 28, 2018 after the Morning Worship
Service.
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